
 

 

School District of Bonduel 

 

Board of Canvassers Meeting 

November 7th, 2024, 7:30 AM 

School District of Bonduel District Office 

 

This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Canvassers in public for the purpose of conducting the 

canvass of the November 7th, 2024, School District of Bonduel Board election and is not to be 

considered a public community meeting. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Board Clerk Greg Borowski at 7:31 a.m.  In attendance, 

along with the Board Clerk as members of the Board of Canvassers, were taxpayers Melissa 

Dowden and Bev Pleshek.  Also in attendance were District Office employees Brenda Staszak, 

Katie Moeller, and Joe Dawidziak, as well as notary Lynette DeVeau. 

 

A motion by Melissa Dowden was seconded by Bev Pleshek to approve the Canvassing of 

Election Results.  The motion carried 3-0. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:36 a.m. 

 

     Board Clerk, Greg Borowski 

 

  


